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Dear Chair Nichols, California Air Resource Board Members and Staff:

The electronic comment submission form doesn't seem to be working, so I'm emailing
you instead.

Please enact and enforce an Advanced Clean Truck (ACT) rule that requires that by
2030, at least 30% or more of the new trucks on California’s roads are all electric,
zero emission vehicles.  Doing so will significantly reduce our carbon footprint and
criteria emissions (particularly in low-income communities) and also provide new
employment and investment opportunities here in California while saving the trucking
industry billions in avoided fuel costs.    

We owe it to our children and ourselves to clean up emissions, and we owe it to the
rest of the nation to show them how to do it.

Best regards,

Terry Nagel
Chair, Sustainable San Mateo County
Former Mayor, City of Burlingame
terrynagel@gmail.com | 650-678-7082
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